
 
 

 MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 

From: Billy Grogan, Chief of Police 

Date: August 24, 2015 

Subject: Disposition of Excess Property 

 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 
 
This item is for approval to dispose of excess property.  The excess property in question is 
police department vehicles and associated equipment. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
As part of the ongoing replacement of our current fleet, the following vehicles have been 
replaced and are ready to be disposed of according to policy.  
 

Year & Make Car Number VIN Mileage 
    
2009 Ford Crown Vic 122 2FAHP71V79X115149 103,662 
2009 Ford Crown Vic 133 2FAHP71V39X115150 88,574 
2009 Ford Crown Vic 140 2FAHP71V49X119742 100,549 
2009 Ford Escape 111 1FMCU02799KB69572 110,877 
2009 Ford Fusion 109 3FAHP07Z39R117139 97,929 
2009 Ford Fusion 110 3FAHP07Z59R153821 101,305 
2010 Ford Fusion 112 3FAHP0HA2AR307737 83,327 
2010 Ford Fusion 114 3FAHP0HA0AR399799 83,424 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
At this time, staff recommends the City Council approve the disposition of these excess 
vehicles as noted above and place the funds from the sale of the property in the Capital 
Fund.   
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